
The Finance Committee held a Zoom meeting on February 2 with 15 people in attendance.  During the 
meeting we reviewed the current year’s budget, discussed the major causes of the deficit, options for 
reducing the deficit this year and what we can do for a more accurate projection next fiscal year.  I also 
solicited a volunteer with Excel skills who can maintain the roll forward of members by payment 
category.  I still need a volunteer. 
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